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October 19, 2009

Ms. Gainous, Manager
Capitol Hill Towers
900 G St NE
Washington, DC 20002

Dear Ms. Laney,

For over five years Capitol Hill Towers has provided a meeting place for Advisory
Neighborhood Commission 6A activities in particular, the meetings of the Transportation and
Public Space Committee. We want to express our sincere appreciation for the time and effort you
have put in to helping us hold these monthly public meetings, which are crucial to the
functioning of our ANC.

On behalf of the Commission,
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Joseph Fengler
Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A



